
Calling all Public

Speakers!

Purton Oratory
Competition

Commemoration Speech
Unfortunately this year, Purton Oratory

Competition as it usually runs, is cancelled. This
year would have been the 80th year of the

competition's existence. To mark the ocassion
and celebrate the skill of public speaking we are

asking students to submit a 3-4 minute
impassioned speech on the following topic:

"2020 & Beyond..."
This year will go down in history so we

are encouraging you to reflect and
consider both the successes and

challenges of 2020 and your hopes for
the future. 


